From: BettyShank <bettyshank@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 2:51 PM
To: Bower, Fred
Subject: Questions - NRC 3-12-12 Seismic Hazard Walkdown Request

November 4, 2013
To: Fred Bower, NRC
Subject: Questions - NRC Seismic Hazard Walkdown Request 3-12-12

Thank you for your 10-23-13 e-mail to us regarding Limerick's potential inability to safely shut-
down. Mr. Gray's e-mail to us dated 9-4-13 failed to fully answer our questions and concerns,
as you have suggested. We are still researching to respond.

In the meantime, we have additional questions based on NRC's 11-1-13 request concerning
Seismic Walkdowns.

We noticed that regulatory site audits were conducted at only a "sampling” of plants.

1. Was Limerick Nuclear Plant one of the plants audited in the "sampling"?

2. If so, please e-mail us the results of the audit. PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANOTHER
ADAMS REFERENCE WHICH FAILS TO PROVIDE THE INFORMATION WE REQUEST.

3. If Limerick was one of the plants "sampled", please provide the names of the
individuals who did the walkdown as well as names of the peer reviewers.

4 If Limerick was not one of the plants audited, why not? There is good reason for
Limerick to have been included in the seismic hazard walkdown audit associated with
the Near-Term Task Force Recommendation 2.3 that NRC requested March 12. 2012.

Thank you,

Betty and Charlie Shank



